                                                                                                              Thursday 23rd July
                    IMPORTANT INFORMATION
School will be closing slightly earlier to all children on Thursday 23rd July.
The Y6 children will finish at 2.30pm. At this time, Y6 parents are invited in through the back door where the trim trail is and will be able to walk through the hall, pick up the children’s report and leavers gifts and say goodbye to the teachers and staff in school. This will be a really quick visit, and will be done at a distance of 2m.
ALL other children in school INCLUDING KEY WORKER CHILDREN will finish at 3pm. They can be collected from their usual doors. The one – way system will still be in place. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]At 3.20pm, all Y6 children who have not attended school will be invited to visit and say goodbye. They will enter through the Water Lane gates, through the back door and leave through the library exit. Again, this will be a chance to pick up reports, leavers gifts and to see teachers and staff.
I know this is a really hard time… and we are just as emotional and sad about not being able to end the year as we usually do as you are. We would like to see everyone though, so if you can make it, please do 
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Team News
I hope you all received the letter telling families which teachers the children will be having next year.
I am pleased to confirm that Mr Jack Clarke will be joining us in year 3 in September and will be teaching Miss Lewis’ class  We look forward to his visit on Monday – and look out for a letter from both Miss Huelin and Mr Clarke about next year. 
Both teachers will be added to your Teams pages from next week, so also look out for them joining in and maybe even positing a video to say hello!
School closes on Thursday 23rd July and re – opens on Thursday 3rd September.
September Re – opening
We are really looking forward to getting all the children back in to school in September, and fully understand the need for parents and families to know exactly what we will be doing to ensure the children are safe and happy in school.
Although the Re – Opening plans and documents are long, it is really important that you read them when they are released. The new one for September will be mailed out to parents on Monday 13th July, and will be posted on the website. This will give details of the start and end of the day, and what we will be doing in classrooms and at playtime. Things will still feel very different for a while, and until guidance from the government changes, this will be the case. Please do read the information carefully.
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